

Republic of the Philippines **DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION** Negros Island Region

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL f the School Governance and Operations Division

Capitol Area, Dumaguete City

www.depednegor.net

negras.oriental@deped.gav.ph SGOD Office [035] 225 - 6180

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO:

All District Supervisors

Secondary & Elementary School Heads/TICs

All Others Concerned

SUBJECT:

ONE-DAY PARENTING SYMPOSIA

Date:

August 23, 2016

1. Responding to the communication sent by Rev. Fr. Wilbert S. Dianon, SDB, School Rector of St. Louis School-Don Bosco in Dumaguete City, you, along with your guidance counselors and some PTA representatives, are hereby encouraged to attend the One-Day Parenting Symposia with emphasis on "With Jesus, Let us Adventure in Spirit as a Family in Combatting Addiction" on September 18, 2016 at Negros Oriental Convention Center in Dumaguete City.

- 2. For profound details and information, please see attached letter.
- 3. For your guidance and information

LELANIE T. CABRERA, CESE Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Officer In-Charge

LTC/rbp/jcc

2 4 AUG 2016



ST. LOUIS SCHOOL-DON BOSCO



P.O. Box 86 6200 Dumaguete City Negros Oriental Philippines

Tel. (035) 225-0384, Fax phone: (035) 422-2712, E-mail: slsdb_centralofc@yahoo.com

August 15, 2016

MRS. LELANIE T. CABRERA, CESE
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
OIC Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Negros Oriental

ATE 5 AUG 2016

Dear Mrs. Cabrera,

A grace-filled day to you!

St. Louis School of Don Bosco rejoices in its upcoming **50**th anniversary celebration as an institution in Dumaguete City, Negros Oriental come January 2017. Anchored on the theme, "One Towards the G.O.L.D.", the year-long festivity will embark various authentic activities for the entire Educative Pastoral Community that would enrich the wholistic formation of the students, faculty, parents, alumni and the community. It ultimately aims to strengthen their faith, character and values needed to face the challenges of today.

In this regard, the Student Affairs Office with the Guidance Office are spearheading a one-day Parenting Symposia which draws emphasis on its title "With Jesus, Let us Adventure in Spirit as a Family in Combatting Addiction". The said event is scheduled on September 18, 2016 from 8:00 a.m. ta 4:00 pm at Negros Oriental Canventian Center which is preceded by a Holy Mass.

We strongly believe that with your support and active involvement on this undertaking, we can bring light and genuine concern for the youth of today in combatting different forms of addiction primarily with the collaborative effort from the family and the school. It is our humble request for official dissemination from your office to enjoin the school heads, guidance counselors and PTA representatives of the Basic Education unit both public and private academic institutions in the Division of Negros Oriental for this laudable undertaking. A minimal registration of P 200.00 per person would cover the seminar kit, certificate of participation, lunch and one snack.

Please don't hesitate to contact us for your concerns or inquiries. You may call our Central Office on this number (035) 422-2712/ 225-0384 local (104) or Mme. Mimi Vintola (09177852108).

We look forward to a fruitful outcome on this endeavor. God bless!

In Don Bosco,

REV. FR. WILBERT S. DIANDN, SDB

School Rector